
 

SOUTHERN 5th DISTRICT 

DIVISION 10 

SO-MA REPORT for 20APRIL2109 

 

1-All requested ANSC Supply orders have been filled. 

2-ANSC has some request that are low on inventory that their may be a delay to ship. Re-try a request a 

week later? 

3-ANSC is working to finish updates with our new national database. You may experience some difficulty 

with access. If so, try another server, e.g. explorer? ANSC has also presented their “email request sheet 

“for your request. Personally, I still use the older request, scan and email to ANSC. When completing 

your request please write and include EMP# ON YOUR REQUEST. 

4-Our southeast NC Coastie repairs are just about complete. The Coastie unit itself has been completely 

reconditioned. The trailer repairs will hopefully be complete in the next 2 weeks. We must rewire and 

replace the lights for road worthy safety. The hitch has been repaired and painted. When this unit is 

completed, I will send a notice. This has caused an interference with presentation to events. We have 

aggressively working since December 2018 to inspect, repair and get all Coasties to a positive, working 

units. We are also training or verifying that all operators have been trained and on our “District Operator 

List” as required by DIRAUX. The Coastie Units are owned by the USCG.  

If you need a Coastie for an event the request is on the Southern 5th site. 

6-If you need product for your upcoming NSBW Events you need to order quickly, and you have a delay 

with order request.  

7-As always, if you need assistance please contact me! 

Respectfully, 

Andy Cardwell SO-MA 


